
For any further information relating to the Greater Cambridge City Deal Executive Board please contact 
Graham Watts, Democratic Services Team Leader at South Cambridgeshire District Council, via email 

graham.watts@scambs.gov.uk or telephone (01954) 713030

14 January 2016

To: Members of the Greater Cambridge City Deal Executive Board:

Councillor Lewis Herbert Cambridge City Council (Chairman)
Councillor Ray Manning South Cambridgeshire District Council (Vice-Chairman)
John Bridge OBE DL Greater Cambridge Greater Peterborough Enterprise 

Partnership
Councillor Steve Count Cambridgeshire County Council
Professor Nigel Slater University of Cambridge

Dear Sir / Madam

This is a supplement to the previously-published agenda for the meeting of the GREATER 
CAMBRIDGE CITY DEAL EXECUTIVE BOARD on FRIDAY 15 JANUARY 2016.

AGENDA

5. Reports and recommendations from the Joint Assembly 

Glen Richardson, Urban Design and Conservation Manager at 
Cambridge City Council, will provide the Executive Board with a 
presentation on ‘opportunities for public realm and green landscaping 
enhancement within City Deal delivery’.  This is at the request of the 
Executive Board and is referred to in the report.
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